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HIGHLIGHTS

House of Bishops - Bishop Tim attended online meetings of the House of Bishops
throughout September.

Winchester Churches Nightshelter - Bishop Tim visited the Nightshelter on Wednesday
2nd to meet with residents and help serve their evening meal.

Magdalen College - In his capacity as Visitor of the College, Bishop Tim met the new
President of the College, Dinah Rose QC, and received her declaration for election on Friday
4th.

Winchester College - Bishop Tim licensed and welcomed the Reverend Ross Maidment as
a new Chaplain at the College on Tuesday 22nd.

FE and HE Development Group - Bishop Tim attended a meeting of the group on Friday
25th to discuss the new FE vision document in development.

LOOKING AHEAD TO OCTOBER

Ordination Retreat and Services - This year's Ordinations of Deacons and Priests will
take place at Winchester Cathedral on Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th. Bishop Tim will attend
the Ordination Retreat on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd.

Lay Licensing Service - Bishop Tim will license new Lay Ministers in the Chapel at
Wolvesey on Saturday 10th.

National Society Council - Bishop Tim will join the NS Council meeting on Wednesday
14th to discuss the Further and Higher Education developments that are taking place.
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